
 

Community Gardens 2024 

 

 

The Community Garden Plots are tentatively scheduled to be tilled the first week of May, once a firm 

timeframe is established it will be posted on the city website. After the plots are tilled and sectioned off it will 

again be announced on the city website. 

The garden plots are located on the north side of the Water Treatment Plant on North Gamble, use the drive 

to the old ball field, you will see the Community Gardens sign at the entrance (drive). Gardeners are permitted 

to drive along the garden plots in the grassy area to access their plot(s). Please refrain from driving in the 

grassy area after rain events to avoid damaging the lawn. 

Rain barrels are located at the front of the tool shed for watering your plants. 

Gardening tools are available.  The tools are in the tool shed.  To borrow and use any of the tools please visit 

the utility office and sign out a key.  

Garden plots can be reserved for the next growing season by calling into the utility office at the end of the 

season. This permits anyone wishing to continue to improve a plot the ability to retain the same plot that they 

may have invested in by adding compost, topsoil, or other ground improvements.  

 

 


